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(Columbia, MO – September 16, 2005) - The Missouri Department of Agriculture (MDA) is currently developing a Quality Systems Assessment (QSA) program that will allow producers to sell source and age verified cattle with third party verification through branded programs such as MFA’s HealthTrack Program, according to Mike John, Director of Beef Marketing for MFA, Incorporated.  

“The QSA program is a tool that USDA has provided to the industry to comply with the beef export verification program.  And this particular QSA will involve source and age of feeder cattle.  So the system that is in place has to be designed such that it gives USDA confidence in proclaiming that they guarantee that the animals are so source and age verified.”  

The international demand for source and age verification has been driven primarily by the need to regain access to valuable export markets.  A joint letter between the U.S. and Japan in October 2004 stipulated that in order to regain access to Japan, cattle must be 20 months of age or less at the time of harvest.  John says Missouri’s program will address that requirement.  

“Initially the way this program is set up there will be a small number of programs, the MFA HealthTrack program is one of them, that if you participate, these programs will be under an umbrella of the Missouri Department of Agriculture’s QSA.   So if you participate in that program, then you automatically qualify for the QSA.”
In order to be eligible for a supplier evaluation, a cow/calf producer’s actual calving records defining the calving season must be available.  A supplier evaluation is required by a U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Quality Systems Assessment program and verifies the ability to source and age verify a certain number of feeder cattle.  John says they hope the program will be approved by USDA in October.  
“The state of Missouri is the only state that has currently applied for a QSA under a state title.  And its appropriate that Missouri be that state because we’re the number two cow-calf state in the nation, behind only Texas, so we’ve got an awful lot of cows and calves that have some potential to be a part of this system.”
For more information regarding the QSA, contact the Division of Animal Health at (573) 751-3377.
-30-
The MFA HealthTrack is the leading beef marketing program that identifies and properly conditions calves so that they meet the demands of cattle buyers.  This unique program combines standardized nutrition, Wean Vac 45 processing and Beef Quality Assurance certification.   For information, call 888-514-BEEF, or email healthtrack@mfa-inc.com.   You can also visit www.mfahealthtrack.com.  
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